
 

Port of Garston 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 003 of 2018 

REPAIRS TO EAST OUTER WALL AT STALLBRIDGE LOCK APPROACH 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that repair work will commence on Monday 8th October 2018 (or 

as soon as circumstances permit). 

The works will be carried out on the eastern riverside wall of Stallbridge Lock, 40 metres 

from the outer gates.   

To facilitate the repairs, equipment will be deployed over the quay edge to the base of the 

wall protruding no further than one metre from the quay wall. 

A listening watch on VHF Channel 20 will be maintained throughout the works. 

Mariners are advised to contact “Stalbridge Lock” on VHF Channel 20 before entering the 

Garston Channel. 

A further Notice to Mariners will be issued on completion of the works. 

C. Coulbeck 

Assistant Dock Master, Garston 


